
Riverland Brass Community Concert Band 

Is inviting woodwind and brass players who have 

completed at least 2 years of tuition to join us for the 

upcoming Christmas Carol Season. 

Students will be required to; 

 Attend band practice on Monday nights 

from 6.15pm – 7.15pm at the band hall in Berri 

commencing November 5th 2018. 

 Bring a folder to store their music in. All Music remains the 

property of Riverland Brass Inc. 

 Be available to play on the following dates; 

                  Renmark – Sunday Evening 2nd December 2108 

Barmera -  Friday Evening 14th December 2018.                                                                                                                                                         

Loxton  -   Sunday Evening  - 16th December 2018. 

If interested please contact Nicole Sykes 0402859408 

Or email riverlandbrassinc@gmail.com 


